January 4, 2018 (via email)

Waquoit Bay Yacht Club, Inc. Membership Committee PO Box 3434 Waquoit, MA 02536

Dear Committee Members,

I am applying for membership to Waquoit Bay Yacht Club, in order to become part of a boating community in Falmouth, MA.

I own an 18' Herreshoff Catboat, which I purchased in 2017 and kept on a mooring at Parker's Marine in Cataumet over the 2017 summer season.

I previously owned an 18' Marshall catboat that I sold nearly 10 years ago when my son was 10 years old and became very involved in sports and was no longer interested in sailing with me. And of course, I no longer had time to sail, since I was attending all of his sporting events.

I now own a condo in Falmouth which I spend a lot of time at year round and would prefer to moor my sailboat in Falmouth on the south / east side of town. I have applied for moorings at a few locations.

I enjoyed meeting several people at the October 21st work party to pull the docks last fall.

Subsequent to that I met with Chris Dunn and John Palmieri who were both gracious and told me much about their experiences as members of the club which convinced me that Waquoit Bay Yacht club is the best boating community in Falmouth. In addition, they both agreed to recommend me for membership. I look forward to sailing with Chris and John in the future.

I have a background in financial services and running businesses which may be of value to some of the committees / programs for the club.

I respectfully submit my application and look forward to meeting with committee members, once space is available for additional members at the club.

Sincerely,

Catherine Norcott 480 Main Street, Unit 12 Falmouth, MA 02540 M 857-334-4994